DOWNTOWN AKRON SPECIAL IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT, INC.

103 S. High St., 4th Floor Akron, OH 44308 PH: 330.374.7676 FAX: 330.374.7620

October 21, 2024

Dear DASID Member:

On behalf of the Downtown Akron Special Improvement District and Downtown Akron Partnership, thank you
for your continued support of the Downtown Special Improvement District. We are humbled and honored by
the support received for the renewal of the district as reflected by the passage of the DASID renewal by 69%.

So that we may best ensure receipt of this meeting announcement, you may receive it via email as well as
through the United States Postal Service.

On November 14, 2024, the Downtown Akron Special Improvement District will hold its annual meeting of the
Board of Directors and members. This year, we will combine the annual meeting with that of Downtown Akron
Partnership. We will meet in 159 Events on Main at 159 S. Main St. Doors will open for the in-person meeting
at 4:00 p.m. and the program will begin at 4:15 p.m. Parking is available on the street, or in the Summit County
parking deck.

The meeting will include a review of our financial position, elections, development updates, and a
programming review by our contractor, Downtown Akron Partnership. Relevant meeting materials are
enclosed. Scan the QR code in the lower corner of this page for a virtual version of this letter and the 2023
Annual Report.

Since the creation of the DASID in 1999, the challenges downtown has encountered have continued to change
and evolve; what has remained constant is the resolve of the collective that forms the DASID to grow to meet
new challenges, create opportunities, and continue building a vibrant, valuable downtown Akron.

Registration is available through Eventbrite at https://bit.ly/DAP-Annual-Meeting-2024. DAP staff is available
to assist you in coordinating your registration for the meeting or collecting proxy votes as needed. Call 330-
374-7676 or email info@downtownakron.com to reach a staff member. If you are not able to attend, please
complete and return the attached proxy form by fax at 330-374-7620, by mail to DAP, 103 S. High St. 4" Fl.,
Akron, OH 44308, or by email to info@downtownakron.com.

Thank you for your ongoing support of downtown Akron.

Best regards,

LS Vrbibpouledte

Lee Walko Kimberly Beckett
Chairman, President,
Downtown Akron Special Improvement District Downtown Akron Partnership




